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Dear Madam/Sir,
 I am writing in regard to this unreasonable bill that Mr Pyne is trying to again push on the
 women of Queensland which is inhuman to say the least. It is absolutely unacceptable that
 this bill allows for abortion until birth for viable babies and clearly does not protect our
 women and babies of Queensland. This is clearly not an option for Queensland women
 and babies and I totally oppose and reject what Mr Pyne is trying to do and I would ask
 that the bill be rejected by the parliamentary committee and Mr Pyne be stopped from this
 inhuman treatment of women and babies.
Yours sincerely 
Belinda and Jesse-John Jabore.
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